
We will be celebrating World Book Day 2024 on Friday 8th March!
(note this date is a day after the official world book day)

This year, we are again celebrating World Book Day with lots of fun at school. Children will have the

opportunity to dress up, enjoy a special worship, swap a book, share a story and more…..

Dress Up: What can children come as?

We are asking children to come either as their favourite book character or as an exciting word or

adjective!

Our aim is to keep things easy and as cheap as possible, but still have lots of fun! There are dozens of easy

costume ideas available online for vocabulary costumes like those above. If your child would prefer to be a

book character, you could try one of these easy ideas below:

What else is happening on the day?

We will also be asking children to bring in a

book they would like to swap.

We hope that all children will be able to swap an old

book for a new one they’re excited to read. Plus, they

will receive their National Book Token:
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